
 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

June 16, 2014 
 
Councillor Matt Brown, Chair 
Community and Protective Services Committee 
City of London 
300 Dufferin Avenue, P.O. Box 5035,  
London ON  N6A 4L9 
Email: mbrown@london.ca; bwestlak@london.ca 
 
Dear Councillor Brown, 
 
At its May 15, 2014 meeting, the Middlesex-London Board of Health considered Report 032-14 re 
The Impact of Prescription and Non-Prescription Drug Use in Middlesex-London and passed the 
following motion:  
 

That the Board of Health direct staff to share the information provided in The Impact of 
Prescription and Non-Prescription Drug Use in Middlesex-London (Report 032-14) with 
Municipal partners. 

 
Please share the following report with the Community and Protective Services Committee. The 
report can be found at: Appendix A - The Impact of Prescription and Non-Prescription Drug Use in 
Middlesex-London . 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or would like further discussion regarding actions to address 
the issues highlighted in our report, please contact Ms. Heather Lokko, Acting Director, Oral 
Health, Communicable Disease and Sexual Health Services at extension 2427.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Christopher Mackie, MD, MHSc, CCFP, FRCPC 
Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive Officer 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.healthunit.com/uploads/2014-05-15-report-032-14.pdf
http://www.healthunit.com/uploads/2014-05-15-report-032-14-appendix-a.pdf
http://www.healthunit.com/uploads/2014-05-15-report-032-14-appendix-a.pdf

